
Town Board Meeting 

Wednesday July 14, 2021 

 

Present: Chairman Iverson, Supervisors Ahlvin and Swanson, Clerk Gunderson, Treasurer Mottram and 6 others.  

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Iverson at 7:00 p.m. Minutes of June 9th read.  Motion Swanson/Ahlvin to 

approve. Carried. Financial Report - Motion Swanson/Ahlvin. Carried.  

 

 OLD BUSINESS:  Roofs – contractor should be calling Dale any day now and will begin as soon as metal is in.  

 

REPORTS: None 

  

PUBLIC COMMENTS: Mike Jacobs was here to discuss the inconsistent ATV/UTV signage. Missionary Point Road in 

Town of Namakagon is closed to ATV/UTV traffic but the Town of Grand View portion is open. We have a Route sign but 

no End sign. Feels this causing issues with renters and transient people. The route should end just past the entrance to 

Mogasheen. He is requesting the Town put up an End Route sign here. Act 193 allows that a town can either use Route and 

End Route signs or just post that all roads are open. Jason would like to see us use a jurisdictional sign so we wouldn’t need 

to post Route and End Route signs. If we do this Namakagon may want to post a no ATV sign here.  

 

NEW BUSINESS:  Summer Projects – Dale looked at building design for Equipment Building. May want to start off with 

storage building with 2 service doors and 5 openings for equipment plus electricity. This would be a 60 X 100 building to 

be built below the park. Motion Iverson/Swanson to let bids per Dale’s specs. Carried. 

 Grader addition – Packer/Roller – this seems to be working well. 

 Road Inspections – the edge of road seems to collect a lot of the gravel. What can be done? Gavel is needed on a 

number of areas. Would be nice if Forestry would get more gavel coming our way. LRIP/WISLR – Jason needs access. 5-

year plan for gravel roads – maybe we could start bringing them back up, working the edges back in. Would take some time 

as there are a lot of gravel roads. Need separate plan for blacktop vs gravel roads. Need culvert work as well! There is a 

LRIP web meeting on August 4th. Would like to get the road crew using this and WISLR. There are also MLS grants plus 

TRIP discretionary grants available.  

 Calcium Chloride – Jason stated we should maybe use more for maintenance than dust control. This could cut 

down on the grading. Would look at higher traffic areas such as Dybedal Rd and Old Grad Rd, North and South Sweden (to 

protect new gravel). Create policy for this and incorporate in 5-year plan. Jason would also like to include Mark in plan 

discussions before putting it together.  

 ARPA – Grand View is eligible for $48,000.00. We need to figure out how/where we can spend it. There are a lot 

of restrictions.  

 Grand View Rec. – President would like to come before board with a 5- year plan for the ballpark. Clay product 

for infields is one of the things they would like to do this fall. Also has ideas for concession stand and bathrooms. Maybe 

have him come to August Meeting.  

 Taylor Lake Rd. – Dale has received complaints and safety concerns - need to work with Forestry for repairing 

this road. 

 Picnic – There will be a Homecoming Picnic and 2 mile Fun Run on Sunday, August 1st! 

 

Motion Swanson/Ahlvin to adjourn at 8:20 p.m.  Carried.  Next regular board meeting will be Wednesday August 11th at 

7:00 p.m. in the Grand View Town Hall.    

Teresa A Gunderson, Clerk 


